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         Friday 15th January 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been another busy week in school with children in class and at home doing some super 
work.  Our “live” sessions on MS Teams has been working well; you will now see that the children 
are being asked to wait in the lobby area before being admitted. This is to ensure that the children 
do not mistakenly start the meetings and also to safeguard everyone.  
 
On Monday (18th), I am going to run a whole School Worship via Teams at 2.45pm.  All children will 
receive an invitation and it will appear on their calendar. This will replace the story time session in 
Sticklebacks, Seahorses, Stingrays and Sharks.  
After having successfully set up the provision for remote learning, we are now in a position to roll 
out some additional support, in line with our normal school provision, for those children who may 
have extra educational needs.  These families are being contacted directly to explain the level of 
support.  
 
Fresh Start continue to deliver school dinners for those children who have ordered and this has 
worked really well this week.  Please do ensure that, if you have not ordered meals for the term 
and are doing so weekly, you do so by their weekly deadline of midday on Thursdays so that your 
child has a meal the following week.  Please also advise Fresh Start if you had ordered meals and 
your child is now not coming into school so that they can cancel your order. 
 
As part of our subscription to SCARF we are being provided with a daily update from Harold the 
Giraffe.  If you would like to find out what he has been doing then you can click on this link - 
https://www.coramlifeeducation.org.uk/harolds-daily-diary  
 
Please can we remind parents to adhere to the Government directives when dropping off and 
picking up, as it is more important than ever to ensure we all follow these guidelines at this time. 
As always, if you have a query then do not hesitate to get in touch with the school office or with 
your child’s class teacher. 
 
I wish you all a relaxing weekend. 
 
Jonathan Hart 
Headteacher 
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